
Call for Papers: XXII Conference of
Young  Scholars  of  International
Legal  Studies,  University  of
Ferrara
On 4–5 December 2025, the Department of Law at the University of Ferrara will
host the XXII edition of the Conference of Young Scholars of International
Legal Studies, dedicated to “The Principle of Good Faith in International and
European Union Law”.

The organizers have issued a call for papers open to scholars of public and private
international law and EU law, who are currently enrolled in a PhD program or
who have obtained their PhD no more than five years ago.

To apply, authors must submit an abstract (no more than 600 words), in either
Italian or English, along with a curriculum vitae, by 22 June 2025, to the following
email address: giovaniinternazionalisti2025@gmail.com.

Further information is available here.
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